
  

 

 

 

There is no monthly report due 

to our recent change in Report 

Management Systems.

Please bear with us

working on getting

reports back up and posted 

 

           Eric Luke, Director of 

SS

 

There is no monthly report due 

to our recent change in Report 

Management Systems.

 

Please bear with us, we are 

on getting the month

reports back up and posted 

soon. 

23501 Sumpter Rd. 

Belleville, MI 48111 

734-461-4833 

Director of Public Safety/ Chief of Police 

SSuummpptteerr  TToowwnnsshhiipp  

Public Safety 

There is no monthly report due 

to our recent change in Report 

Management Systems. 

, we are 

the monthly 

reports back up and posted 


